5th September, 2018

ICT- Internet Access

ICT- Internet Access in
School

This flyer is an annual reminder that you gave
permission for your daughter to access the
internet at school.

The Internet is a fantastic resource that your
daughter will be using as part of her regular
studies. Our access to the Internet is through
Etisalat's server. This provides an excellent
screen for blocking unsuitable sites. The
School will also block additional sites which we
feel are not appropriate. Primary pupils will
only be able to view specific educational sites
chosen by the teacher and their Internet use
will be supervised by a teacher at all times.
We will continue to give Internet access to your
child unless instructed otherwise.

If you have any questions about our Internet
policy or use of the Internet at Latifa School
please contact Mrs. Vikki Hawkins, Primary
ICT Coordinator, or Mrs. Barbara Heaton,
Head of Primary.

Yours sincerely,
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